
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
March 8, 2024 
 
 
Post for all members to view 
Send to all members via email lists if applicable 
 
 
All TCRC Members, 
 
On March 1, 2024, you received a bargaining update letter informing you that the conciliators had 
been appointed and that the earliest a work stoppage could occur is May 21st of this year. 
 
This letter is to inform you that I have miscalculated the 81-day period of this process. The 
confirmed earliest date that a work stoppage can occur is 00:01 on May 22nd of this year. 
 
I apologize for any confusion this may cause. 
 
As an additional reminder, the TCRC is currently arranging the appropriate strike vote(s) which will 
begin April 8th.  The process will be electronic without a mail out portion.  As a result, the TCRC 
must have an email on record for you to receive a ballot.   
 
We remind and request every member to ensure their contact information is up to date so that 
you can receive the appropriate information to participate in your applicable strike vote.   
 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
 
 
 
Paul Boucher 
President 
Teamsters Canada Rail Conference 


